
 

Southern Wetland Working Bee 
Parkland Dr off Porters Lane, Maleny Precinct 

Wednesday 29th November 2017, 8:30 – 10:30am 

Join us to help plant another section 
and tackle those sprouting weeds. 

Morning tea, gloves and equipment for 
planting provided.  

Please wear sturdy enclosed footwear 
and bring along your water bottle. 

Register your interest to attend this 
working bee or future volunteer 
activities at the Wetland.  

Contact Nadia Joyce, Community 
Nature Conservation Officer 
nadia.joyce@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
0419 025 736. 

Cancellation may occur if significant 
weather events are forecast. 

 


